
 

CALL TO ACTION #2: Stop the Administration's Election Interference 

The Administration has been taking steps that interfere with states’ authority over their 

election systems and voter data.  

Background: Update: August 18 - In an alarming social media post, the President 

announced that he would sign an executive order to ban all mail-in 

voting across the country, an unconstitutional act for which the federal 

government has no legal authority. This comes after a meeting with 

Putin in which he spoke of the 2020 election being “rigged” by mail-in 

ballots. 

 

With the goal of disenfranchising voters, the current administration has 

been taking steps that interfere with states’ rightful authority over their 

election systems and voter data. In at least twelve states, the DOJ has 

requested voter rolls, 2020 and 2024 election records, and other 

sensitive election data that federal law prevents the DOJ from accessing 

firsthand.  

 

Read more background HERE. 

Script:  Hi, my name is [NAME] and I’m a constituent from [CITY, ZIP 

CODE]. 

 

I'm [calling OR writing]  to urge Governor J.B. Pritzker to defend the 

integrity of our elections from executive overreach by the current 

administration. States, not the federal government, have constitutional 

authority over elections. The President’s attempts to ban mail-in voting 

and interfere with our state's sensitive voter data are a threat to both our 

rights as voters and our democracy. 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

 

IF LEAVING VOICEMAIL: Please leave your full street address to 

ensure your call is tallied. 

Who do I 

contact? 

J.B. Pritzker (D-IL)  

312-814-2122, 312-814-2121, or 847-343-2871 

Email 

What kind of 

action is this? 
Phone call or email 

How long will 

this take? 
5 minutes 

 

https://5calls.org/issue/election-interference-trump-administration/
https://gov.illinois.gov/contact-us/voice-an-opinion.html


 


